

BROCKPORT MIGRANT EDUCATION PROGRAM

The College at Brockport 350 New Campus Drive, Brockport, NY 14420-2945 Telephone: (585) 395-2356 Fax: (585) 395-5731

October 1, 2015

Dear Dr. Thaney,

We would like to thank you for your large donation of toothbrushes, tubes of toothpaste, and dental floss. Our children in the summer school (as you can see in the pictures) brush their teeth daily at the school, and learn the importance of doing so. Your kind donation helps us to help them.

The Migrant Education Program operates from a center at The College at Brockport and provides educational support services to migrant children and young adults whose families make their living in the fields and processing plants in Monroe, Orleans and Niagara Counties. Our brochure is enclosed so that you can further understand who we serve and what our services include.

For your information, the Brockport Migrant Education Program is a non-profit organization described in Internal Revenue Code Section 501 (c) (3) so donations are tax deductible.

On behalf of our students and families, let us thank you.

Sincerely,

Donna Spence, Director

Donna Spence

Brockport Migrant Education Program